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January 7 – 11, 2019

at the Jacksonville State University – McClellan Campus
100 Gamecock Dr., Anniston, AL, 36205 

Co-Hosted by:
FBI-LEEDA and
Sheriff Matthew 
Wade and the 
Calhoun County
Sheriff’s Office

Register online at 
www.fbileeda.org or 
call 877-772-7712 for 
more information.
The registration fee is 
$695. Class begins at 
8:30 a.m.; dress is 
business casual.

Get local information for this training opportunity by contacting Captain Marcus Wood of the 
Calhoun County Sheriff’s Office at 256-241-3663 or email at mwood@calcoso.org. For hotel 
reservations, contact Long Leaf Lodge at McClellan, 74 Exchange Ave., Fort McClellan. The rate 
is approximately $75 per night. 
Seminar registration is open to all law enforcement – sworn and professional staff. 
You are not required to be a member of FBI-LEEDA to attend

The FBI-LEEDA Supervisor Leadership Institute is a cutting edge 4 
1/2-day program built especially for first-line supervisors and middle 
managers with the goal of enhancing their leadership competencies. 
The Supervisor Leadership Institute faculty members are senior law 
enforcement leaders who are committed to passing on their lessons 
learned.

Attendees will be engaged in personality diagnostics, leadership 
case studies, mentoring, developing your people, performance 
management, risk management and credibility. This institute is 
student-centered and rich in facilitated dialogue and group work.

• Introduction to Supervisor Leadership
• Establish and Maintain Credibility
• Discipline
• Liability
• Five Dysfunctions of a Team
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